
September 25 - Assembly @ 2.15pm
September 27 - Loud Shirt Day
September 27 - Last day of term
October 14 - Students return
October 16 - Kinder transition library
visit
October 18 - Touch Football Gala Day
October 24 - Grandfriends’ Day & Colour
Run
October 28 - P & C Meeting @ 6.00pm

Message from the Principal...

Term 3 Week 10 Monday 23 September 2024

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER
Nabiac Public School

PH: 6554 1247 Email: nabiac-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
“The best little school....anywhere”

RESPECT         RESPONSIBILITY       CARE

COMING UP

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Week 10!  It‘s hard to believe that we’re at the end of Term Three
already. 

Last week, early Monday morning, I joined our families, waving to our Stage 3
students and staff as they went off on their adventure to Canberra.  I once
again joined our families to welcome our students home again on Friday night.  
There were many tired faces and many smiles.  I am looking forward to hearing
all the stories about their time away.  I would like to say a big thank you to Miss
Egan, Mrs Ashby and Mr Durran for attending camp with our students.  Our
wonderful staff volunteer who to go, not only volunteer their time but their
own families make adjustments to support them to attend Camp.  We
appreciate everyone involved, because with their support our students are able
to experience camp and making life long memories. 

Our P&C organised a cake sale and BBQ at Bunnings this weekend.  Thank you to
all involved on the day and in the lead up to the day.  It is a big job and the
funds directly support our students. 

This Friday is Loud Shirt Day, bringing in a 
gold coin donation to support NextSense.  
Our canteen will also be selling some special
treats.

I hope you all have a wonderful relaxing and 
safe holidays and I look forward to seeing 
you on Monday 14th October, which is the
first day back for students and staff.

Have a lovely week

Mrs Lorelle O’Brien.
Principal.



LOUD SHIRT DAY

Assembly
Our next assembly will be
held this Wednesday 25

September at 2.15pm. The
Assembly will be run by
Year 5/6 students who

attended the Great Lakes
Science Day earlier in the

term. All welcome. 

Last day of Term 3
Friday 27 September

Come dressed in your favourite loud shirt and bring a gold coin
to donate to NextSense. 

NextSense is a not-for-profit organisation that supports people
with hearing or vision loss.

The canteen will have special treats available too!

Head Lice
Dear Parents, we have had
some reports of head lice.
Please use the holidays as
an opportunity to check

your child’s hair and treat
if lice or eggs are found.  



Last week Stage 3 students headed to Canberra for a jam packed week of
learning and adventures! Throughout the week we learned about
Australian democracy, from visiting Parliament House to the Australian
Museum of Democracy. We visited the War Memorial and followed the
stories of the many Australians who have served our country. At the
Australian Institute of Sport we viewed elite training facilities, which
inspired many of our sporting students. 

Students had plenty of hands on experiences too, from the free fall slide
at Questacon, to the skills tests at Sportex. At the Australian National
Museum we interacted with exhibits that highlighted the defining
moments in Australian history, and at the Royal Australian Mint we
learned all about how the Australian Dollar came to be. 

A highlight of our trip was a day at the snow, where students braved
blustery winds and took out their teachers with a few ‘accidental’ snow
balls. At night we viewed the National Dinosaur Museum, as well as having
a little friendly competition at ten pin bowling. 

We would like acknowledge Parliament and Civics Education Rebate
(PACER) for supplementing our excursion, reducing the cost by $67.50 per
child which we are sure was a great help to our families. 

As teachers, we could not be prouder of the enthusiasm, manners and
behaviour of our students. We’re so proud of how our students, from the
best little school, embraced this opportunity! 

Miss Egan, Mr Durran & Mrs Ashby 

Canberra Adventures





PSSA Netball Gala Day
Last Friday Nabiac fielded two junior teams of mixed and

experienced players to compete in the Netball Gala Day at
Boronia Park Forster. Our girls played Pacific Palms, Forster,
Tuncurry, Old Bar, Harrington and Gloucester – there were

over 250 players!
Our students showcased their skills and teamwork on the

court, embracing fun and fitness and fair play, with players
cheering each other on and celebrating every effort.

Shout out to all the parents and grandparents who came out
to support our girls and provided transport. It’s wonderful to

see our school community come together, fostering team
spirit and encouraging our young athletes. 

Mrs Madden



Nabiac Public School uses the Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) Program. The
school’s code of behaviour is underpinned by the expectations of:

         Respect                     Responsibility                Care             

Congratulations
HERO
Here
Every day
Ready to learn
On time

5/6EM
You have the highest

attendance for Week 9,
Term 3!

Attendance rate:
99.29%



Canteen Roster

SCHOOL HATS AND
BADGES

Please ensure your child
is wearing their school

hat to school daily. If you
require a new school hat

or badge they are
available from the office.

School hat:   $7.00 
School badge:    $6.00                



eSafety advice for parents
The eSafety link below shows you different apps/games, minimum ages
to use the apps/games, how to report online abuse or block someone,
and how to protect personal information. There is some very valuable

information, for example, did you know the minimum age to play
Fortnight and have a TikTok, Facebook or Snapchat account is 13? Did

you know the recommended age for Grand Theft Auto is 18?

https://www.esafety.gov.au/key-topics/esafety-guide

Grandfriends/Colour Run Day
Parents & Grandparents are invited  to join their child/children for

lunch on Grandfriends/Colour Run Day Thursday 24th October. Lunch
can be ordered via Spriggy (under the “events” tab) or the order form
sent home with your child. Drinks and frozen items can be purchased

from the canteen during the lunch break and Eftpos will be available.  If
children need an extra sponsorship sheet for fundraising please see the

office. 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/key-topics/esafety-guide











